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,PecemlaieP 2, 1958 

The Congregational l1eeting of the ~nited Evangelical Church was 

held on December 2, 1958 in the Friendship Hall. Rev. Lehmann 

opened the meeting with a prayer. The minutes of the last 

Congregational Meeting were read and approved. 

The Financial Report from the previous six months was read and 

approved. 

Financial reports from the ladies Aid, Young Women's Guild, 

Sundayschool and Young Men's Club were submitted. 

The Pastor sul:nnitted his annual report to the congregation. 

NEW BUSINESS - Mr. Gross stated that our receipts on One Days 

Interest amounted to $3,316.00 and $2,982.82 was expended 

for interest 

Mrs. Fred Gross requested permission to have a Christmas Cookie 

Sale on December 12, 13 and 14th. 

Mr. Gross suggested that we disband with the Building Conm1ittee. 

A motion was ma.de by Rev. Lehmann and seconded by Mr. George 

Hofflllann that we disband the Building Connnittee. 

Election of officers was held and the following men will serve on the 

Church Council for the next two years:-

Senior Council 
Louis Mueller 
Marcus Strovel 
Norman Fritze 
William Bark 
George Smith 
Wilbert Ermer 

The following young men have been appointed 
to the Junior Council for the year:-

Roland Bark - Richard Drnec - John Lang -
James Fader, Jr. - Allen Goetzel - Fred Gross, Jr. -
Charles Hammerbacher - Ernest Hoerger - Jesse Hoffmann 
Conrad Leimbach - Michael Ma.cGeorge - George Morman -
Jerome Schorr - Richard Single, Marcus Strevel, Jr. 

A13 there was no further business to come before the congregation at this 

time, the meeting was adjourned with prayer. 

Respectfully sul:nnitted, 

Fred Long, Recording Secretary. 


